
October 28, 2013 

Check out what’s going on in 
Team 403 this week! 

 

In The Classroom 
! In math workshop, students will work on solving number sentences. They will determine whether 

a given number sentence is true or false and understand the use of parentheses when more than 
one operation is used. Students will also work on multiplication and division word problems.  

 
! In reading workshop, students will continue reinforcing their skills in writing about their reading. A 

final assessment on writing a reading response will be given this week. After this week, please 
encourage students to take time writing reading responses for the books they have finished.  

 
! In writing workshop, students will be revising and editing their personal narratives. We hope to 

have these pieces published by the end of the week. Due to Halloween and the half-day on 
Friday, we are planning to have a student-only publishing celebration with Team 401. 

 
Upcoming Events 
! Mon. Oct 28-Fri. Nov. 1 Spirit Week! (M-F: Pajama, Team, College, Costume, School Spirit) 
! Mon. November 4 Math Project due 
! Tues. November 5 Election Day – No School for Students 
! Thurs. November 7 Homework Party 
! Mon. November 11 Veteran’s Day – No School 

                                       

Announcements & Reminders 
! Round 1 of 37.5 Minutes will end this Wednesday. Notices will be sent out as a reminder! 
 
! Halloween Celebration Guidelines: Students are able to come dressed in their costumes, but 

please leave masks and weapons at home. We will have a small celebration in the classroom at 
the end of the day. If students wish to bring in treats for their classmates, please make sure there 
is a treat for each student. These will be handed out right before dismissal time! 

 
! Math Project: This is the last week to work it! Please sit down with your child and read over the 

guidelines to ensure that he/she has included all of the parts for this project. I am excited to see 
the fruits of their labor next Monday and I will set time aside for presentations or a gallery walk. 

 
! Thank you to those who were able to make it out to the Parent Workshop on Reinforcing Learning 

through Interactive Games last week. For those who were unable to attend, I’ve attached the 
handout. Please take a look, as there are many resources you may find helpful. 

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to backpack a note to school or email 
me at kho@schools.nyc.gov! 
 
Thank you, 
Kelly Ho 


